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Most of us don’t know what it’s 
like to live with a disability. For 
many, the experience is so  
distant from our daily reality 
that chances are we don’t 
even notice all the disabilities 
around us, or when we do, we 
tend to look the other way    
because it’s just too difficult to 
contemplate.  

The first time I ever stopped what I was doing   
in order to imagine what living with a disability 
must be like, was - ironically - when I was a  
new parent. I tried to enter a building that had 
two very heavy doors at either end of the      
vestibule at its front entrance. There was no 
electronic door control for the benefit of people 
with physical challenges and I was pushing my 
infant in a stroller. There I was, unable to         
coordinate pushing a stroller with opening a 
heavy door and realizing for the first time in my 
life that I was unable to manage the simple task 
of entering a building like most people do.      
Imagine that: an able-bodied adult who couldn’t 
make their own way through the front door! 
Well, it suddenly occurred to me that if I was 
having difficulty, then how on earth is a person 
seated in a wheelchair supposed to pull that 
door open? Or are they just supposed to stay 
home? From that moment I also began noticing 
how many intersections still don’t have ramps to 
make it easier to navigate raised curbs in 
wheelchairs (and our own Sue Lederer           
described to us in February 2021 during JDAIM 
- Jewish  Disability Awareness, Acceptance and 
Inclusion Month - numerous other challenges 
for people with different abilities that can still be 
found at many traffic intersections).  

One of my wife’s favorite mantras about disabili-
ties is: “We don’t think about being disabled   
until we are, and most of us will get there some 

day.” May we all be blessed to 
live long and healthy lives, and 
when we do get old, may we 
be spared the indignity of the 
challenges faced by people in 
wheelchairs who simply wish to 
participate in regular everyday 
life, yet so often find them-
selves excluded.  

Doors and ramps aside, I’m 
also thinking of multi-story buildings that don’t 
have functioning passenger elevators. I am 
painfully familiar with just how many members 
of our community would like to join us on   
Shabbat and other occasions but cannot        
because the only way to access our second-
floor sanctuary is via a staircase. 

Temple Beth David now holds service in wheel-
chair-accessible locations between once or 
twice a month and we are working earnestly at 
a more viable permanent solution. This is not 
just because of our responsibility to honor the 
dignity of every person who wishes to be with 
us. Rather, thinking long term we realize it’s   
also because we know that one day we will be 
in their shoes, standing behind their walkers or 
sitting in their wheelchairs. Compassion for 
those with differing abilities is essential and   
including them in communal life is of the utmost 
importance. 

And speaking for many of us, we miss seeing 
the faces of those of you who find it tough to   
access our sanctuary!  We want you to be able 
to be with us again!  

My best wishes to you and your families: may 
you all be safe, healthy and joyful in the month  
of Purim which is heading our way! 

 

 

 

The mission of Temple Beth David is to provide an environment where the concepts of community prayer, education, 
and service to the greater Jewish community are provided within the context of Conservative Judaism.  We take pride in 

being a friendly, participatory, egalitarian community, welcoming all to be a part of our synagogue family.  

From Rabbi Michael Silbert                                          rabbi@tbdrochester.org 



Temple Beth David and Temple Beth El Present 

5th Annual Joint Golf Outing 

Mendon Golf Club (Mendon, NY) 

Save the Date: Monday, July 25 



Find us on Facebook at Temple Beth David - Rochester, NY. You will find photos 

and videos, event information, recipes, and more. If you are interested in certain 

types of content, please send suggestions to office@tbdrochester.com. 

All in the Family  
The next Temple Beth David 

Board of Trustee Meeting 

will be held on Tuesday,  

March 15 at 7:00 pm, via 

Zoom. All temple members 

are welcome to attend or you 

submit questions or concerns 

to a board member for consideration prior to the 

meeting. For information on how to attend the meet-

ing, or please contact the temple office. Board    

members are listed on the last page of this bulletin. 

March Birthdays 

Michael Peres        March 7 
Joyce Towber         March 11 
Seth Katzman         March 20 
Michelle Gross         March 21 
Harry Franklin         March 23 
Anne Goldin          March 24 
Mobeen Shirazi    March 26 
Kelliie Hyman        March 28 
Roberta Kinel        March 29 

March Anniversaries 

Phil & Sue Lederer         March 4 

Temple Beth David will be  
holding Shabbat service in     

the first floor chapel at         
Temple  Beth El,                      
at 10:00 AM on                    

Saturday, March 12                            
and Saturday, March 26    

For more information,            
visit our website or call the   

temple office. 

Temple Beth David                        
Book Discussion                            

People Love Dead Jews                     
by Dara Horn 

 

led by Linda Servetnick 
Sunday, March 6 at 11:00 am 
In-person event at Linda's house 

RSVP to Linda at 585.820.4615  

Contact the temple office          

to include your updated          

contact information in the      

2022 temple directory. 

mailto:office@tbdrochester.com
http://www.darahorn.com/book/people-love-dead-jews


Donations                                     Received January 16 - February 15, 2022 

DAVID SOLOMON FUND 
IN MEMORY 
Rochelle Marx-Asher 
          Cynthia Halpern 
          Bernard Roth 
Charles Conwell 
          Lewis Rothberg  
                    & Shelby Nelson 
Norman Klein 
          Lisa Klein 
Bluma Schonbrun 
          Dan & Risa Slatzman 
IN SUPPORT 
Michael & Toby Berke 
 

IN HONOR OF ED DREXLER’S      
MANY YEARS OF SERVICE TO       
THE TBD BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
          Karen Schaffer 
          Rebecca Weber 
 

 IN APPRECIATION OF  
MICHELLE SLOTNICK 
          Paul Eissenstat 

HAPPY 98TH BIRTHDAY,               
PAUL EISSENSTAT 
          Cynthia Halpern 
 
MARSHA FISHMAN YOUTH 
EDUCATION FUND                               
IN MEMORY 
Shirley Shapiro 
          Dan Shapiro 
 

IN HONOR OF RABBI SILBERT’S    
INVOCATION FOR MAYOR EVANS 
Rebecca Weber 
 

SOLDIERS PROJECT 
IN MEMORY 
Lillian Narotsky 
Lillian Schneider 
          Sidney Markus 
Werner Schaffer 
          Stanley & Elaine Schaffer 
 

IN SUPPORT 
Michael & Toby Berke 

HERB KRAUS ADULT  
EDUCATION FUND                               
IN MEMORY 
Miriam Bauman 
          Scott & Lori Davis 
 

RABBI DISCRETIONARY FUND                                 
IN HONOR OF RABBI SILBERT’S  
INVOCATION FOR MAYOR EVANS 
Ron & Carol Schott              
 

TU B’SHEVAT TZEDAKAH 
GENESSEE LAND TRUST 
Neal & Sue Eckhaus 
Jonathan Feldman & Alison Helms 
Maxine Manjos 
Beverly Zwick 
 

MITZVAH KIDDUSH FUND 
IN HONOR OF JDAIM 
Jonathan Feldman & Alison Helms 

Donate online at    
www.tbdrochester.org 

March Yahrzeits                   

Nissan Yahrzeits that you may have expected to observe in March will                                                     

be observed in April due to the leap year in the 2022 Hebrew calendar. 

March 1 
Harry Herman 
Stephen Sigelow 
 

March 2 
Bessie Klein 
 
 

March 12 
Lillian Abelson 
Sara Brodsky 
 

March 21 
Morris Herman 
 

March 25 
Helen Langmann 
Abraham Rothberg 
 

The yahrzeit date that appears above is the date of observance using the secular calendar.                          

These dates match those of the Hebrew calendar for the actual date of death. 

Covid-19 Safety Protocol for inside Temple Beth David 

Masks (surgical or N95 or KN95) must be worn over the mouth and nose at all times, 

even when speaking / singing / chanting into the microphone. No other masks are    

acceptable. Surgical and KN95 masks are provided by Temple Beth David for those 

who do not have their own. Temple Beth David requires proof of vaccination to be on 

file with the office or to be shown at the door.  

 

Please provide proof of vaccination including booster shots when eligible from 

the CDC Vaccination Record Card, the COVID-19 Vaccination Excelsior Pass 

Plus (go to "vaccination details"), or a Medical Health Record.  



Send a Card to a Friend or Loved One!  

Checks payable to: Temple Beth David, 2131 Elmwood Avenue, Suite 204,  Rochester, NY 14618  

Date ________________   Amount enclosed $ ____________   Minimum donation $10, or two for $18 

Donor: 

Name:  ______________________________________ 

Address:  ____________________________________ 

Phone: ______________________________________ 

Recipient: 

Name:  _____________________________________ 

Address:  ___________________________________ 

Phone: _____________________________________ 

Card Message:  

Get Well Wishes  ___________________________ 
Happy Birthday  ____________________________ 
Congratulations on  _________________________ 

In Memory of _____________________________ 
In Honor of  ______________________________ 
In Appreciation of  _________________________ 

   Note: _________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

   Fund:   If no fund is specified, your donation will be made to the David Solomon Operating Fund.  Thank you. 

 David Solomon Operating Fund 
 Herb Kraus Adult Education Fund         
 Marsh Fishman Youth Education Fund 
 Mitzvah Kiddush Donation 

 Rabbi Discretionary Fund 
 Rabbi Skopitz Fund     
 Soldiers Project 
 Torah Repair Fund  

 

   Do you receive our Weekly News email?           

     If not, you are missing out on the latest news about                                                                                                                                                                    

Temple Beth David services and events, as well as community information.                                 

Call or email the Temple Office to add your name to the mailing list!  

 

Donations and dues payments may now be accepted online! Visit our donate page at 

www.tbdrochester.org/donate  Online donation minimum $10. 

Please call the office if you or a family 

member is scheduled for surgery or is 

admitted to the hospital. We very much 

want to offer comfort to congregants who 

are ill but regulations do not permit the 

hospital to contact us with your news. 

We will only know if you let us know. 

Please call!  
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Executive Board 

President  Sue Eckhaus 
Vice Presidents 
   Building  Scott Davis 
   Education  Howard Brill  
   Finance  Philip Katzman  
   Recording Secretary  Cindy Halpern 
    

Board of Trustees 

Scott Bauman, Toby Berke, Ron Brandwein,     
Anne Goldin, David Langmann, Sue Lederer,      
Karen Schaffer, Beverly Zwick 

Temple Activity Chairs 

Archives  Alison Helms 
Media  Sue Eckhaus  
Membership  Linda Servetnick    
Office Manager  Rebecca Weber     
   
585-266-3223   
office@tbdrochester.org                                    
www.tbdrochester.org                                                   
Find us on Facebook! 

Temple Funds 

 David Solomon Operating Fund 
       Supports General Temple Expenses and Maintenance 

 Herb Kraus Adult Education Fund 
         Supports Adult Learning and Community Events 

 Marsha Fishman Memorial Fund 
        Supports Hebrew School and Youth Educational Activities 

 Mitzvah Kiddush Fund 

 Rabbi Discretionary Fund 

 Rabbi Skopitz Fund 
         Supports Cultural Events 

 Torah Repair Fund 
         Supports Maintenance and Repair of Torah Scrolls 

 Soldiers Project 
        Serves the needs of Jews in the US military  


